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Dear Sir or Madam, 
As you would understand our main concern in Avalon Beach is proximity to the North end Beaches 
Hospital. We are just too far away for tick bites, serious accidents, maternity, paediatric and heart 
attack emergency situations. Our Mona Vale Hospital was wonderful for us. We feel uncared for by 
our government out here now and the elderly, disabled and parents of young children are all now 
particularly disadvantaged. We need to have the Acute Services brought back to Mona Vale and an 
inquiry held into it's closing please.  
Sincerely 
Allison Bosley 


